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From: Doug White
To: Transportation Commission; Tishler, Bill
Subject: John Nolan Drive underpass
Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 7:57:56 AM

City Transportation Committee members,

As the overhaul of John Nolan Drive is planned, please include safer pedestrian and bicycle
crossings such as underpasses at Broom Street and North Shore Drive. This will make a huge
improvement in the safety of the many, many pedestrians and bicyclists who use these
crossings, and avoid delays for drivers on the Drive who must wait for those crossing.  This
big safety improvement is worth the extra cost and time.

Doug White
Resident, pedestrian and bicyclist 
District 11
Madison
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